
 

 

After School Clubs for Autumn Term 2025 
 

Autumn Term 2025 Clubs will start week beginning Monday 15th September until Friday 12th December 
2025. 

 
Please note, the clubs will run throughout the whole Autumn term and not swap at half-term. This means if 

your child chooses a club, they will be in that club until the end of the Autumn term and not be able to 
choose a new one until the next academic year.  

 
Please apply for your child’s club on Arbor by Friday 12th September 2025, the portal will open on Arbor 

on Wednesday 10th September at 6pm. 
 

There will also be a cut off to apply for or change clubs, this will be Friday 19th September 2025 for 
safeguarding reasons.  

 

 
Please note all clubs have limited spaces which will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

 
Please note, the children that are already allocated to Young Voices will be at Young Voices until the end 
of Spring 1, so they cannot apply for a new club until the Summer Term. We are not accepting any new 

applications for Young Voices, however if your child was on the reserve list, they will stay on this in case a 
spot becomes available, and they can apply for a different club instead.  

 
If your child cannot attend their afterschool club, please inform the teacher in charge of the club by letter, 

in person or a phone call to the office during the day.  This is to help us ensure your child’s safety. 
 

If your child is going to Kids’ Club after their club or walking home (Year 6 only), please can you inform your 
child’s class teacher, so this information can be passed on to the adult in charge of the club. 

Adult in charge Club Day Time Permission 
Required 

Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Miss Tremble 
Mrs Bailey 
Mrs Waddington 

Football and 
other ball 

games club 

Monday 3.15pm-
4.30pm 

 
* * * * * 

Mrs Edmunds 
Miss Cameron 

Board Games 
Club 

Monday 3.15pm-
4.00pm 

 
* * *   

Miss Tremble 
Mrs Bailey 

Target Games Wednesday 3.15pm-
4.00pm 

 
* * * * * 

Miss Wells  
Mrs Botterill 

Young Voices Friday 3.15pm-
4.00pm 

 
* 

Children already assigned and 
added to club on Arbor 



 

Please note, the link to the club forms on Arbor will be taken down on the morning of Friday 12th 
September 2025 at 9am. If you have missed the deadline, you will need to contact the office to arrange a 

club spot for your child (subject to availability). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


